ASCC Exec Meeting

Date: Dec 4th 2007
Location: Ian’s House
Called to Order Time:   19:55
Number in Attendance:  6
Executive Members: 

President – Bill Anwyll

Vice President – Umberto L.
Secretary – Jason Smith

Treasurer –  Colin W. (absent)


Brian Jarvis (late)
Website – Gordon Sleigh

Solo Committee – 
Jason Smith
Colin W. (absent)
George S.
Neil MacInnis (late)
Rally Director – Ian Pearce

Race Director – Debbie Miller (absent)
Membership Report:  Same as last time 143
Financial Report: None
Rally Report: So far BAC has held 2 events at SSW their year.  Numbers are low this year, but the die-hards are still there.  We are trying to get more people out there, but most people are scared to run their cars.   The calendar is up for the 2008 NavX series.  Also the Rally Sprint should start in Feb.
Solo Report:  Nothing to report.  We tried to contact Stuart Blair at Crombie about Penhorn but they will not allow any AutoSlaloms on their lots.
Race Report:  ARMS says there were no race profits from this year.  That means ASCC will have to pay the bill for several race related items that we planed to be reimbursed for, concert, advertising etc etc. ASCC will have control of lapping for next year.
Regional Report: 
Website Report:  Gord is going to bold the AGM notice for next week.   He’s been telling people to come to the AGM to find out more info.  Meeting will start at 7, then awards.
Checkpoint:  No report.
New Business:   
Swap Shop: None
Motion to Adjourn Time: 21:00
First Motion:  Jason Smith

Second Motion:  Ian Pearce
Jason Smith


ASCC Secretary

